
   

 

The last term of the year is 

now here! 

We had a great Term 3 with 

the Election Day cake stall 

and sausage sizzle, nude 

food day, the student magical 

and mythical disco, cookie 

dough fundraiser and 

Father’s Day Sausage Sizzle.  

This term the Beacy 

Champion Dads will be 

hosting a windsurfing 

afternoon on Sunday the 4th 

of November at $10.00 a 

family. Keep an eye out for 

registration! 

We have the Term 4 

Community Evening booked 

for Friday the 30th of 

November. It will be a great 

chance for everyone to get 

together before Christmas 

and for the kids to have a bit 

of a wet and wild time in their 

bathers on the side oval after 

school.  

We will be starting to think about 

events for 2019 so if you have a 

fundraising idea and would like 

to support the school next year 

please come to a meeting this 

term (dates on page two of this 

newsletter) or get in touch.  
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FACE BOOK 

Join our Facebook 

page!!! 

Search Beacy 

parents and request 

to join in. 

Disco Photos - Some creative 

costumes! 

Thanks to our many volunteers and 

Coco and Zoriza our organisers.  
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Get into it - the P&C? 

The P&C meets once or twice a 

term and is always happy to see 

new faces at our meetings! 

Come along to find out what the 

P&C is up to and find out how 

you can help our school 

community. It’s friendly and a 

great way to get to know other 

parents.  

The first meeting of term 4 will 

be held at 7.30pm Tuesday the 

6th of November. Followed by 

our second meeting on 

Tuesday 4th of December at 

7.30pm. Both meetings will be 

held in the staff room.  

 

 

 

Uniform Shop News 

 

We have restocked hats in sizes M,L and XL (these also 

feature the new school logo!). More stock with the new logo 

will be arriving later in Term 4. 

 

There are still some navy polos and jade tees available at 

reduced prices, but sizing is very limited. Don’t forget your 

child can still wear the old logo uniform alongside the new - 

this change will be a gradual phase-in over the next few 

years. 

 

The uniform shop is open every Tuesday morning from 8.30-

9.30 and located between the year 1 and 2 classrooms. If 

you can’t make it in person, please email any order inquiries 

to beacyuniforms@gmail.com 

Canteen News! 

Save the Date! 
April 5th to 7th 2019 Beacy Dad’s  
Rotto Camp out.  
 
Next year Beacy families will 
have the whole camp site 
booked out!  
 

 Thanks to Natalie and Michelle who continue to do a super 

job in in our school canteen. Bento boxes are back for 

summer which I know will be a winner with students. Plus 

cool down after lunch with ice poles and frozen fruit as the 

days start to warm up. 

 Look out for our Special Halloween Menu day 31st 

October and Sausage Sizzle Day 16th November! 

www.quickcliq.com.au 

Volunteers are needed for 

the canteen on Wednesdays 

and Fridays. If it is your 

classes turn please make 

sure all the spots are filled 

and that someone shows up 

for each time slot. The link to 

register 

http://signup.com/go/zxjNUWP  

It makes a real difference to the 

service we can provide our kids! 


